

(COVID-19) CORONAVIRUS information

Visit the St. Louis Archdiocese website to read about the Coronavirus (COVID-19). The City of St. Louis Department of Health provides an Informational Sheet regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19). The United States Conference of Catholic Bishops (USCCB) provides information about Influenza and the Liturgy. The St. Louis Archdiocese provides a schedule for Live-Streamed and Televised Masses.
The St. Louis Archdiocese has provided the Transition 2020 Task Force Report which is a summation of work completed this summer by a designated task force.
TIME SENSITIVE INFORMATION REGARDING ST. LOUIS CITY SCHOOL OPERATION GUIDELINES
South City Catholic Academy has chosen the Hybrid Model for the start of the school year.  Please See the Learning Model link that follows for more information.
South City Catholic Academy Learning Models for COVID-19:
Learning Models
(COVID-19 Information last updated on this site August 11, 2020)
In order to keep you informed, please find the following documents: 
STLOUIS-MOGOV (from the Mayor of St. Louis City, Lyda Krewson)
City of St. Louis Schools Operation Guidelines for Reopening Schools
City of St. Louis Schools Infectious Disease Control Administrative Guidelines and Procedures
DOH Guidance for Social Distancing in Schools
Exclusion Guidance
Cleaning and Disinfecting Guidance for Schools and Child Care Programs 
(COVID-19 Information last updated on this site July 6, 2020)


